
 

 

 
 

To whom it may concern, 

The study entitled: “Advances in Mesenhcymal Stromal Cell delivery as a potential 
therapeutic strategy against COVID-19: Preliminary evidence from in vitro results.” 
 
that was submitted to World Journal of Stem Cells for possible publication consideration, was 
not involved experimental procedures conducted in animal models. 
 
I remain at your disposal, if any further clarification is required 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mallis Panagiotis, MSc, PhD, 

Research Associate, Hellenic Cord Blood Bank, 

Biomedical Research Foundation Academy of Athens, 

4 Soranou Ephessiou Street, 11527, 

Athens, Greece. 


